

Archdiocese of Los Angeles

Office of the Archbishop Office: (213) 637-7534

3424 Wilshire Boulevard Los Angeles California 90010-2241

Dear Early Childhood Director and Catechists:

It is indeed a special blessing to the Archdiocese of Los Angeles that we have a group of dedicated catechists who are devoted to the ministry of Early Childhood Catechesis.

I support this most important catechetical process of formation and I am confident that your countless hours of sacrifice will be rewarded by our Lord.

Your response to His invitation "let the little children come to Me" is an inspiration to all of us. Please be assured of my continued prayers and support.

May Jesus, through the intercession of Mary, grant you peace and joy.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ José H. Gome?

Most Reverend José H. Gomez Archbishop of Los Angeles